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COMMUNITY UPDATE | AUGUST 28, 2019

Join us Sept. 5, for the third of four drop-in Open
Houses to share your thoughts about

Secondary Suites
Where: Campbell River Sportsplex, 1800 S. Alder St.

When: Thursday, Sept. 5
Time: 6 to 8 pm

Details: free, light refreshments

You can also provide feedback through our survey
available at: www.campbellriver.ca/secondarysuites

For more information contact Senior Planner,
Heather Kauer at

Heather.Kauer@campbellriver.ca


